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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

DUNOON VICTORIAN PIER- NORTH NAVIGATION LIGHTS  

 

Mariners are advised that the North Navigation lights ,2 vertical(Red) are currently not lit due to 
extensive structural damage. 

 

Further information may be obtained by contacting Dunoon Ferry Terminal on Channel 12  or 
01369702652  mob  07770444642 

 

 

 

Paul Lambert  -Dunoon Harbourmaster  

1st February 2023 


